
                                                      Columbia Amateur Radio Club 

Minutes of Board Meeting 

Monday, March 2, 2020 

 

A short monthly board meeting was held before the regular club meeting. It was called to order by President Dan      
        Cunningham at 6:45 PM.  

The club participated in the following community events in the last month: 

 The Governor’s Cup February 22, 2020. Event went well.  The organizers were impressed with all we could do.   
                    We assisted in at least 2 emergencies and will be called upon in the future to provide communication. 

 The SCQSO party was held on February 29th.  Please sent information to Pete Emmel.  Hope to hear more at  
                     meeting. 

               The Sand Blast Rally was also held on February 29th and went well. 

The club is in very good shape financially and ideas are needed as to how to spend the money. We are still looking for a  
        location for summer field and the idea of subsidizing it with some of our excess funds was raised. 

Mike and Debbie Magnuson are absent tonight and under the weather and we all appreciate them not coming to the  
        meeting and spreading their sickness to others. 

Our membership is down by 2 members to 139.  Some people did not pay their dues. 

Earl Dean is working on a presentation for April. 

This evening we will have a Skype Presentation from Dr. Bob Heil.  Dan spent a couple hours this afternoon working with  
        the team from ETV getting the new system up and running for the presentation. 

Those who attended Winter Field had a post event meeting. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Jean Covey W1GTJ, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


